Dear Parents:

The Sumter Composite Squadron has planned an exciting trip to Washington, D.C., on April 4, 2004 through April 7, 2004.   

We are planning to go to the National Air and Space Museums, the Capital, and the White House. Included is a current itinerary for the trip. 

Our Squadron has been fundraising over the last three months for this trip. So far, we have raised about $850, but we are planning to do one more fundraiser before the trip.  The cost of the trip is about $125 per cadet.  This price includes room, board, food, transportation, and all entrance fees, but does not include personal spending money. 

We are planning to leave on Sunday April 4 and return on Wednesday April 7.  The squadron is planning to travel by van.  This is an official Civil Air Patrol function; therefore, all days missed from school can be excused. 

Below is a parent permission form.  Please sign and return to the squadron no later than January 27, 2004.   It is necessary for the Squadron to know as soon as possible if your cadet can or can not go. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 803-378-5700 or on the web at optaylor22@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Austin Hendrickson 

C/First Sergeant 




Parent Signature








My child ,______________________,   has permission to attend the Sumter Composite Squadron Washington, D.C., trip on April 4, 2004 through April 7, 2004.





Signed-__________________________








